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[bookmark: _GoBack]In 2017/18 Governors at Mickle Trafford Primary School have:
Attended 4 Full Governing Board meetings and committee meetings during the year. Through these meetings, visiting the school, meeting parents and pupils, attending training and other activities Governors have provided the following impact:

Finance and premises management
· Governors thoroughly reviewed the school budget to ensure that financial performance was effective and money was well spent. 
· Governors ensured the school remains financially viable in the future.
· Governors liaised with the Local Authority on various topics from financial to HR, including attending termly LA budget meetings
· Governors approved maintenance and improvement to school premises 
· Governors challenged the effective use of PPF.
· Governors completed a premises and health and safety review.
· Governors completed the annual SFVS audit.
· Governors undertook a full IT audit.
Support and challenge
· Governors undertook a formal review of staffing and resources.
· Formal teaching and learning review requested by Governors and involving Governors. 
· Governor involvement in the appointments of new staff members to support senior leaders.
· Governors supported on going safeguarding monitoring.
· Governors continued to support and challenge to senior leaders
· Governors monitored SEN plans and outcomes.
· Governors completed Headteacher performance management
· Governors met with the School Improvement Partner
· Governors supported the Headteacher in the appointment of new teachers.
· Governors undertook a 360 review on effectiveness of the senior leadership team.
· Subject reviews undertaken by Governors further to meetings with staff members.
· Governors managed their pages on the website.
· Governors approved statutory and school policies.
· Governors challenged external and internal data. 

Working with the school community

· Governors were present at new starters evenings.
· Governors were present in school at parent’s evenings.
· Governors maintained links with the community including the Parish Council and local business
· Governors attended the Conway residential visit.
· Governors attended all school performances and sports day.
· Governors invigilated SATS exams.
· The School Council and Sports Leaders attended and presented to Governors on their roles and impact.
Strategic Direction
· Governors completed a succession plan for governance to ensure an effective governance structure long term
· Governors prepared an Employee survey which was completed and followed up with Governors meeting with staff to review the results.
· Governors continued to improve their knowledge and training and prepare for future Ofsted inspection.
· Governors challenged the Headteacher regarding succession planning for the SENCO role.
· Governors agreed to rotate the Chair/ and Vice roles to widen knowledge base and effectively succession plan.
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